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Hello and welcome to our final newsletter of this half term! It has been a great first few weeks of the 

new year with lots of friendships being formed and classes gelling together. We have really loved 

getting to know all of the children and looking forward to continuing this journey together. P 

Miss Hardy- Head of School 

 

Important dates and events on this coming up –  

Monday 25th October- Back to school. 

Tuesday 30th of November- Parents Evening (letters for time slots to come out nearer the time) 

Saturday 4th of December- Foxfields’ Christmas Fayre.  

Panto -TBC 

KS1 Nativity- TBC 

Christmas Dinner- TBC 

House Day: 

Today all children spent some 

time in their house groups and 

then did activities all day to start 

off our house points system! 

Mr Hamilton sent a letter out 

explaining the house system so 

please let us know if you need 

another copy. It was a great 

success with many tasty biscuits 

and scary pumpkins created! 

 

Thank you so much to Miss Bloxham who has done a brilliant job in the kitchen. Our new catering 

staff have began today. A big welcome to Miss Millet- Left- (Head Chef) and Miss Turlington- 

Right- (Assistant Chef) who will be preparing and serving our meals from after half term.  

 

 

Rewards: 

Class of the week is Rowling! Please keep an eye on our 

website for award photos. Most star points award is Dahl 

class. They will be getting a full breakfast on the first 

Monday back! 

Harvest Collection: 

Thank you so much to 

everyone who has brought in 

food for the Food Bank 

collection. Below is a photo of 

everything we collected along 

with the local MP who has 

taken it to the food bank. He 

commented how short they 

are at the moment and how 

far this will go to those 

struggling.  

 


